ALPERT

—————COMPANIES -

July 2, 2018

Dear Neighbor,

As you may be aware, my company, The Alpert Companies LP is the proposed developer for the Kenneth
Smith property in your neighborhood. As you also may be aware, our development plans will be
presented to the Shawnee Planning Commission on Monday, July 16, 2018.

Prior to the upcoming Planning Commission meeting, we will be holding an information session for
neighborhood residents to provide details of our plan and answer any questions you might have.

The meeting will be held at 5:30pm on Tuesday, July 10 at the Emanuel Family Church at 71 and

Quivira.

We welcome your attendance and look forward to meeting you. And please feel free to invite any of

your neighbors who may not have received this invitation.

Sincerely,

Jeffrey S. Alpert

THE ALPERT COMPANIES LP

4601 College Boulevard, Suite 221 | Leawood, Kansas 66211 | 913.451.4600



